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Winner School District 59-2
Superintendent Advisory Meeting
10/12/22

Greetings from Mr. Morehart

Enrollment Summary Report

Reports from Staff Members

Reports from Community Members

Reports from RSTED

Discussion amongst members




Superintendent Advisory Committee Meeting Notes

Winner School District

Administration Building — Mr. Morehart’s office
1:00 PM

Oct 12

Members present: Julie Manke, Keven Morehart, DeAnne Felix, Diane Kludt, Danielle Kucera, Kim
DeMers, Sherry Lafferty, Marilyn Herman, Wynona DeSersa, Val Ewing, Diane Kludt, Haley Barfuss

Members absent: Francis Brandis, Alma Small, Becky Sitting Bear, Sherry Lafferty, Krista Antoine,

Member Reports:
Keven — No Athletic Training Facility. 763 students are enrolled.

Kim — Went over the IPP. One small change — The superintendent presents to the Tribal Education
Committee, not the full council.

Danielle — Native American’s Day went well. The presentation was well received by all.
Diane — Planning for Red Ribbon Week.

RST Education — Sherry needs the count sent to her, and it must be in the timeline of October 10-14.
Winner community elected a new JOM board Crissy Balfany, Cassie Small, Krista Antoine, Delrita
Lunderman, Francis Brandis. The first Thursday of the month there is a zoom meeting on truancy.
Danielle attended and said it was good. Sherry is looking for ideas for student incentives for attendance
and grades. Email or contact Sherry if you have any ideas. She will take those ideas to the JOM board.
Sherry, DeAnne, and Danielle will have another zoom meeting to talk about attendance.

DeAnne — Hand games participated in Rapid City. Eight students and 2 chaperones attended. Lakota
club is going.

Marilyn — 6 seniors

Haley —Haley is going into the classrooms to discuss name calling. Student council is selling socks for
Socktober.

Val — Senior information night and financial aid night were last week. Today seniors applied to colleges
for free. This month they can apply to 3 colleges this whole month. Scholarships will start right around
the corner. Girls group will be next Wednesday.




